
 

 

       Our Ref:  DML2110
 
Chris Fayers  
Head of Environment  
SS&A Directorate  
NNB Generation Company (HPC) Ltd 

 

10 May 2022 

 

Dear Chris  

RE: HPC – DML2110 Cardiff Grounds Disposal Application; 
Withdrawal Notice 

 
Thank you for your letter of the 10 May 2022.  
 
This letter is to confirm the withdrawal of your application reference DML2110 “HPC 
Marine Works; dredged material disposal to Cardiff Grounds (LU110)” received 1 March 
2021. 
 
Best regards, 

 
 
Maria Alvarez, MSc. PhD 
Lead Specialist Officer (Marine Licensing)  
 
Direct e-mail: maria.alvarez@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk 
Address: Ty Cambria/ Cambria House, 29 Newport Road, Cardiff, CF24 0TP 
 


